In February 2021, we notified you of a Safety Recall involving the fuel tank on your 2018 - 2019
CRF1000L Africa Twin Adventure Sport or certain 2020 CRF1100L Africa Twin Adventure Sport
motorcycles. At the time, we advised owners of the following:

During the fuel tank manufacturing process, contaminants were generated that can mix with fuel
and clog the fuel filter. Under these conditions, the engine could potentially stall and cause the
motorcycle to stop, increasing the risk of a crash.

According to our records, your affected motorcycle has not been repaired. Please call your
authorized Honda Powersports dealer to schedule an appointment as soon as possible. This recall
repair will be performed free of charge.

If your motorcycle has already been repaired, or if you no longer own this motorcycle, please let us
know by filling out the included, postage paid, Information Change Card. We will update our records
and stop sending you reminder notices.

If you have any questions about this recall, your authorized Honda Powersports dealer will be happy
to assist you.
Sincerely,

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Powersports Products
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